Newsletter Article for inclusion in School Newsletter

Title: We are Ready to start Rocking the Nation!
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We're thrilled to announce that our school has officially joined Harwyn Rocking the Nation 2025,
Australia’s ultimate high-school Battle of the Bands. This is an incredible opportunity to showcase
our talented young musicians and be in the running for the amazing prize:

e A Harwyn Music Pod worth over $100,000 for our school
e Plus, a $25,000 instrument voucher for the winning band members

If you’re in a rock band at our school—or know someone who is—make sure you visit the official
website to find out how to get involved. Let’s make some noise and show Australia what we can do!

Get in touch with the music department today!


https://harwyn.com.au/rockingthenation/
https://harwyn.com.au/rockingthenation/

